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April 15, 2021
We will be having a dress-up day tomorrow, dress as your favorite Super Hero.
Our second graders will be receiving their First Holy Communion on Sunday.  Congratulations to Sebastian, Kaitlyn, Stella, Charlie, Noah, Audyn and Brisbyn!    

There will be an Education Committee Meeting on Tuesday, April, 20th at 6pm.    

NWEA testing will begin on Tuesday, April 20th.  Please check the school web-site for testing times.  NWEA testing is completed in the spring to assess where the students have gone in their academic travels.  We tested in the fall to get a benchmark of where they started.  As with any assessment, NWEAs provide us with only a snapshot of the child’s entire academic album.  Please show the importance of these assessments to your children by ensuring that they get a good night’s sleep the night before an assessment and a good breakfast the morning of.
The 1st and 2nd grades will be leading us at Mass next Wednesday, April 21st at 10:30 am.  For our second graders, this will be their 2nd Holy Communion.  How exciting!
The Garden Committee will be meeting on Wednesday at 6 pm in the church basement.  All are welcome.  

We will be having our Guardian Angel Lunch next Thursday.  We are hoping to make this one a picnic!
The Minneota High School National Honor Society will be sponsoring a Blood Drive on Thursday, April 22nd from 12:30-6:30 pm in the church basement.  Please call Angela at 872-6175 to schedule an appointment.
The dates and times for Totus Tuus are as follows:  Grades 1-6 will meet on Monday, June 7- Friday, June 11 from 9am-2:30pm each day.  Grades 7 - 12 will meet on Sunday, June 6 – Thursday, Jun 10 from 7:30-9:30pm.  Registration information will be available soon.
I have been working with the Sr. M. Josephine of the Sisters of  Mary to bring a Girls Day Camp to the         St. Edward Campus.  This day camp will be available to girls between the ages of 6-14 during the week of July 6-9.  The Sisters are looking for missionaries who would be willing to work at various day camp sites throughout the summer and volunteers who would be willing to work at our day camp.  Registration links for campers, volunteers and missionaries are listed below.  
Missionary: https://form.jotform.com/210857315612048 ,  
Counselor Form:  https://form.jotform.com/210964993944168 , 
Girls' Registration Form:  https://form.jotform.com/210976033590052
If you have CRF Rice Bowls at home, please send them to school or bring them to the church so we can get them mailed off.  
May God Bless,





Mrs. Garvey
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